Committee on Academic Programs (CAP)

Minutes for April 8, 2009

Attendance:

Present: C. Alves, B. Chiang, R. Anderson, J. Karsnitz, C. Liebars, Juda Bennett, C. Lindberg,
B. Tellis, F. Cooper, G. Lauterio, B. Strassman, J. Boatwright, K. Hespe, N. Maldonado
Excused:  T. Pavlovsky
Minutes

The minutes were approved as submitted with a minor correction.  

1. New course approval
A draft of a new course approval policy from the sub-committee was presented and discussed.  Some members felt there should not be a role for committees like GPC and TEPC in the process.  The draft was sent back to the sub-committee for further work.
2. Scheduling Grid
Frank Cooper summarized the Preliminary Recommendation from the sub-committee.  There was a lengthy discussion about the fourth hour.  The Preliminary Recommendation was unanimously approved.

3. Academic load

After some discussion, there were two general conclusions about this issue:

1. The current policy must be revised to reflect practice; there are students taking more than 5 course units.

2. We need a broad policy that schools can work within.
4. Syllabus requirements
Bob Anderson distributed a Draft Statement on Syllabus Requirements.  There were some suggestions made for the draft and Bob said he would revise it for our next meeting.  James Boatwright suggested that perhaps it should be passed by Tom Mahoney.
Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy Liebars

